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Holt County scam
(KLZA)--The Holt County, Missouri Sheriff's Office has issued a warning
through the department Facebook page to anyone pumping gas in Holt County
and surrounding areas. 

Recently there has been a number of credit card scams in Holt County.

The release describes the suspects as Hispanic men driving a white Dodge pickup
with duals.

Area residents are advised to inspect card readers before using them, and if you
believe a card reader may be suspicious, pay inside.
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